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Welcome to Wake Forest iSTEM Magnet Elementary School carpool! Each year we have
approximately 200-300 students who may be dropped off and/or picked up in carpool. To ensure

their safe delivery to your vehicle, we have certain procedures in place that must be adhered to.

- Carpool traffic must flow from South Main Street onto West Vernon Street and then right on
South Wingate Street. Sycamore Avenue will only be used for bus traffic. All carpool traffic
must flow from West Vernon Street.

- When entering the parking lot, please follow the arrows going around the parking lot. This
will allow more cars to be in our parking lot and off the street. Proceed to the next available
slot indicated by the white lines.

- While on school property, please devote 100% of your attention to your task at hand by not
using your cell phone. This will help protect students, staff, and other vehicles.

= To help expedite a smooth process, please be sure children entering and exiting your
vehicle do it from the passenger side, free of obstructions.

- Carpool numbers must be displayed in a visible location (preferably from the rear view
mirror). It must also be the tag supplied by the school. If you do not have your carpool
number, you will be required to come to the front office to sign your child/children out.

= Parents must remain in their vehicle. Children will be delivered to your car.
= When leaving the parking lot, only right hand turns will be allowed.

= All vehicle traffic must use the carpool loop in the rear of the school. Please do not use the
front parking lot.

Bus service may be available to Wake Forest iISTEM Magnet Elementary School students. If you do
not choose to use bus service, please consider truly carpooling with neighbors. If you choose to
use carpool in the afternoon, you may want to arrive between 3:50-3:55 to avoid sitting in traffic on
Wingate Street. All students must be picked up by 4:00pm each day.

Please know that we are interested in all student’s safety. Please help us by following the
procedures we have in place in an effort to dismiss 400 students in a safe, effective manner. As
always, we thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Chell Smith
Principal
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